

Dear Parents/Guardians,

The Nurtured Heart Approach, created by regarded child psychologist Howard Glasser, is an approach that helps parents and educators support the intense child. We are pleased to offer two options: a six-hour course over six months for those who have not received the training. The dates are as follows: November 8, December 6, January 10, February 7, March 6, and April 10, from 6:30-7:30 pm in the Board of Education Room.

For those who want a review/reboot, we will offer a day or evening session for your convenience on November 16, 10:00-11:30, or an evening session, from 6:00-7:30. Both sessions will take place in the Board of Education Room.

There will be a limit of 30 participants. Ms. Paulette DiNardo will be the facilitator. She has been an educator and school administrator with over 30 years of experience. Paulette is also a mother of two and an advanced trainer in the Nurtured Heart Approach. To register, please contact Lori Kelly at lorikelly@hvrsd.org

Sincerely,

Pupil Services Department